
From: Adolf DIMAMBRO 

To: clerks@richmonhill.ca <clerks@richmonhill.ca> 

Sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2021, 09:26:29 a.m. EDT 
Subject: D01-21003 D02-21005 D06-21017 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

There is a town meeting regarding this site June 16, 2021 

 
I live at 49 Addison Street, Richmond Hill adjacent to the 9750 and 9760 Yonge Street property. 

 

I have lived here since February 1987. 

 

To see the litter and abuse of the property has been disconcerting over the years. To live beside it has 

been hard. 
 

The proposed project will be a welcome change to the area. It will fit with the Yonge corridor 

development. 

 

It will become a clean, well developed property without the continued illegal dumping by the 

neighbourhood. 
 

I support the project as a long time taxpayer in Richmond Hill. It seems to fit with the city plan. 

 

Yours Truly, 

 
Barbara Di Mambro B.A.(Hons), MSW 

49 Addison Street 

Richmond Hill Ontario L4C 9N1 
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